
Tim’s Sabbatical FAQs 
 
When are you away? 
Our last Sunday will be the APCM on the 28th of April, I’ll return 
to ‘normal work’ on the 12th August. 
 
Can Tim be contacted? 
Both Jo and I will both be on Sabbatical and will be out of 
contact during this period, e-mails and phone-calls will not be 
returned. 
 
Who do we contact if I need a priest? 
Bryony in the office is a first point of contact, and we have 
support from other priests within the Deanery. Peter Norman 
(also ordained) has kindly agreed to continue to lead our 
evening and midweek Communions during this time. 
 
If I have a pastoral issue who do I contact? 
Your usual places as first point of contact, life-groups, friends 
etc. However if that isn’t appropriate, then contact Bryony who 
will make contact with Suzi for families, youth and children, 
Janet for ‘older generation’ and a couple of other people have 
made themselves available if you don’t fall into that category!! 
 
Who is covering our public worship? 
Alongside our own St Swithin’s team, a kind group of friends 
and colleagues are supporting us, in both leading and 
preaching over this period.   Rev Michelle Taylor has agreed to 
lead our Sunday mornings during May and June. Do continue to 
pray that people will meet with Jesus as we gather together 
and that God will continue to raise up people longing to serve 
Him. 
 
How can I bless the staff/wardens and leaders in the church? 
Encourage, build up, pray, sacrifice and offer to humbly serve. 
Why not? 
 


